3. Interim
Quinquennial
Report

Jane read the interim report to the PCC members. It was agreed
that the PCC will await the final report and discuss at the next
meeting. January 2024. Rev Simon thanked Pat and Jane for
their help.

4. Fabric

Transept: no further forward Steve will follow up on obtaining a
quote and subsequent specification.

Footpath: Steve read the DAC report to the PCC members, it
was agreed that the note Rev Simon wrote will be submitted
with a copy of this minute:

“After lengthy discussion and debate The PCC Agrees that, given
there is already a substantial extent concrete path, and that this
concrete provides an affordable and safe surface for the
churchyard, permission should be sought from the Chancellor to
replace the remaining crumbling path with more concrete.”

This minute was agreed unanimously by the PCC

The minute was proposed by Jane White and seconded by John
Hembrow.

SL

5. Worship

Jane suggested that the church hold a Sunday afternoon Tea
following an afternoon service on Mothering Sunday next year,
March 10th.

JW et
al.

6. Social &
Fundraising

The talk by John Clarke concerning his journey to New Zealand
has been arranged for 2nd December 3pm. It will be made clear
that the event is entirely about raising funds and that asking for
donations for refreshments etc. rather than charging “entrance
fee” will be more lucrative.

To assist with this understanding Jane will provide a
presentation of current fundraising needs the church, available
on the day.

A village Christmas card and Easter card was discussed and Rev
Simon, will speak to Revd Sonya Setchell regarding this. He will
also provide a costed draft.

Carols in the Square will be held on Thursday 21st December
with refreshments following in the church rooms.

Open Gardens at Hillcrest will be held on Saturday 4th & Sunday
5th May 2024.

JW, SB

7. School Report

Simon Baldwin gave a school report.

Christian values are very strong in the school and the school
website is well worth a look. It is envisaged that the school will
transfer to Academy status on 1st' December, becoming a
member of the Oak Partnership When this happens the local
authority will no longer be responsible for the school. Funding
will come directly from the Dept of Education. There will be
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